Dear WWEA members & community,

We have reached election season, and hope you will consider voting for OEA & WWEA endorsed candidates on the May 20th election. As you know, this is a challenging time for schools, and your vote for strong proponents of public education really matters.

If you live outside the West Linn Wilsonville district, you can find the <u>statewide list of OEA endorsed candidates here</u>.

For West Linn Wilsonville School Board, <u>WWEA</u> is proud to endorse:

WLWV Position 3: <u>Kirsten Wyatt</u> WLWV Position 5: <u>Kelly Sloop</u>

Remember to vote! Ballots are due May 20th by 8pm; you can find a ballot <u>drop box locator</u> <u>here</u>.

Thank you! Matt Bell